
 
 
 
 

Invitation Letter 
May 30, 2024 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of the conference program committee, we would like to extend our most sincere 
invitation for you to participate in the  
 
International Joint Conference on Theoretical Computer Science – Frontier of Algorithmic 
Wisdom (IJTCS-FAW 2024), July 29 – July 31, 2024, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University, 
Hong Kong.  
 
It is the 5th IJTCS and 18th FAW (originally run as a workshop). IJTCS-FAW 2024 will offer a 
platform for advancing theoretical computer science and promoting the exchange of 
knowledge and ideas. JTCS-FAW 2024 is calling for participants working in all branches of 
theoretical computer science.  
 
The details can be found on the conference website https://ijtcs2024.comp.polyu.edu.hk/. 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Hong Kong in July 2024! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bo Li 
Program Committee Co-chair 
Department of Computing 
The Hong Kong Polytechnic University  
Hung Hom, Kowloon, Hong Kong, China 
Telephone: (852) 2766 7255 
Email: comp-bo.li@polyu.edu.hk 


